June 1, 2021

Amended request June, 7,2021

Larae Bartolowits
14610 Homestead Court
Clam Gulch, AK 99568

To Platting Staff Kenai Peninsula Borough:

We the owners of the N1/2 of SE1/4, S1/2 of NE 1/4 are submitting an application for subdivision as
attached. We are asking for an exception to KPB 20-30-170, Block length for the south and west
boundary of the parcel. Additionally, we are requesting an exception to 20.30.030 for the continuation
Cohoe Silver Street and Hidden Avenue. Tract A is a large 126-acre parcel that could be subdivided in the
future, not dedicating cul-de-sacs or extending the roads at this time on these two boundaries leaves
the widest future design options available.

Sincerely
Tony Wilson for:

Larae Bartolowits



